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The Power of Discussion 

Here are some useful tips and questions to ask whilst reading a book with your child: 

 What has happened in the book so far? Can you summarise the plot/text in ten words?  

 What do you think might happen next? What are the clues that make you think this? 

 Where is the story set?  (For example: a forest, the seaside, a castle etc.)                               

 Who are the characters in the story? Who do you like/dislike and why?  

 Pick out three of your favourite words or phrases from this section of the book.  Can you explain why 

 you chose them?  

KS2: Planet Omar - Accidental Trouble Magnet  

by Zanib Mian 

Omar is going through lots of changes; 

he has moved house and moved schools 

all at the same time.  Just as he is trying 

his best to settle in, the class bully (Danny) seems 

to think he is the perfect target.  However, when 

Omar and Danny get stranded on a school trip, he 

begins to realise that Danny isn’t so tough after all.  

An imaginative read with lots of humour!  

Early Years and KS1: Look Up! by Nathan Bryon                                                                                 

This is a lovely, heart-warming picture 

book. The story tells the tale of a young 

girl, called Rocket, who wants to be the 

greatest astronaut, star-catcher and 

space-traveller who has ever lived.  One evening, 

Rocket tries to get her whole town outside to watch 

a spectacular meteor shower but everyone seems to 

be glued to their phones…. that is until a knock at 

the door provides a joyous solution!  

World Book Day 2023 

The children enjoyed a fabulous World Book Day focusing on the ‘Little      

People, BIG DREAMS’ series of non-fiction books.  Children spent the day 

reading and learning all about their inspirational figure.  It was lovely to see all 

the children’s wonderful costumes and homemade creations, thank you for all 

your support.   
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Our Recommended Reads 

Scholastic Book Fair  

Thank you for supporting 

our recent Scholastic 

Book Fair in school.   

The book fair was a great 

success and has helped 

raise additional funds for 

new books for our school 

library. 

Thank you!  


